
I AM a RegisteredNurse retired after 45 years at the largest healthcare foundation in Cleveland. I have 
conducted investigational studies with many physicians examining new devices, medications and some 
questionnaires. Integral to this process is a signed consent form by the study participant listing liability, 
adverse effects and who to notify if issues. 
The COVID gene therapy injection referred to as vaccine is an investigational agent. I do not give my 
consent to obtain this therapy at this time. I should not be belittled, discriminated against or prevented 
from any activities or lose any freedoms for not participating in this investigational study. I might 
consent to this injection after FDA approval. I do not want to at this time and should have therapy 
choice. I support HB 248! I support healthcare privacy and discrimination protection. Please pass HB 
248! 
Sandra Katich 
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